
2024.04 
Pavement Rehabilitation - 

Exit 75 Auburn 
July 19, 2024 

 
     The banking at Exit 75 southbound has been cut back to improve driver visibility 
 
Contractor:   RJ Grondin & Sons             Bid Amount: $1,335,279.22 
 
Percent Complete last approved pay estimate:  41.5%      
 
Project Schedule: Completion date September 27, 2024 
 
Project Scope: The pavement rehabilitation work consists of milling the shoulders and 
lanes at Exit 75 in Auburn and paving them. The work also includes clearing, excavation, 
drainage work, pavement markings, electrical work and maintenance of traffic. 

 
Contractor Schedule: RJ Grondin has completed all the clearing, trenching, excavation, 
and grading work. They are currently milling and paving all ramps down to the intersection 
with Route 202 at night during ramp closures. Once complete, they will stripe and perform 
some minor drainage repairs prior to completing the project.  It is anticipated that the work 
on this contract should be done by the end of July.    


